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(Letterhead of Secretariat of Legislative Councillors of the Democratic Party)

Mrs Selina CHOW
Chairman of the House Committee,
Legislative Council,
Legislative Council Building,
8 Jackson Road,
Central,
Hong Kong

10 October 2000

Dear Mrs CHOW,

Following up the issue relating to the declaration of interests
by Members of the Legislative Council (LegCo)

Subsequent to the “Gary CHENG incident”, the community is particularly
concerned that LegCo Members may have conflict of interests.  This issue has
also affected the reputation of this Council to a certain extent.  Hence it is hoped
that the House Committee will discuss how the issue relating to the declaration of
interests by LegCo Members should be followed up.

I hereby propose that this item be added to the agenda.

With regards,

CHENG Mo-ching,
Research Officer of Secretariat of Legislative

Councillors of the Democratic Party

for Hon LAW Chi-kwong,
 LegCo Member of the Democratic Party
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